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Students attending the University of California, San Diego who may have lacked funds to study abroad now
have an "angel" to back them.

San Diego resident and businesswoman Betty R. Tate has endowed a scholarship fund with the sole purpose
of providing UCSD students with the financial ability for overseas study in all academic disciplines. The fund will
be known as the Betty R. Tate International Scholarship Fund and the recipients are to be known as the Betty Tate
Scholars.

Tate said, "The education and development of young people come first. I'm happy to have been able to provide
UCSD students with the opportunity for international study."

Betty Tate International Scholarships will be awarded this spring for summer and fall departures. They will
provide from eight to 15 students with scholarships ranging from $2,500-5,000, annually. Awards will be to
participants in the UC Education Abroad Program and the UCSD Opportunities Abroad Program.

The scholarship selection process is based on strength of academic performance at UCSD; the alignment of
study abroad with UCSD academic and career objectives; a commitment to sharing the international experience
while abroad and upon return, and the demonstration of financial need. The application deadline is April 19, 1996
for summer or fall `96 departures. Applications are available at the International Center Programs Abroad Office.

Tate was a businesswoman in San Diego for more than 35 years, and has had a long association with UCSD.
An active outdoors person, Tate is an avid skier, sailor, bicyclist, gardener, traveler, and community volunteer.

For additional information on the Tate International Scholarship or other study abroad financial aid and
scholarship information, contact the Programs Abroad Office at 534-1123.
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